
Mrs. Sirarpi Babayan 
703 West 1R4th Street 
New York, New York 10033 

Dear Mrs . Babayan : 

June 8. 1977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $25.00 
which you were ki d enouqh to give to the Diocese in memory of 
the late Karnig Babayan. 

Receipt No.26668 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 

Yours sincerely. 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


